[image: image1.png]




President

Lorie McMahon

775 720-1807
President Elect

Greg Hunewill

Secretary

Jim Lovett 

Treasurer

Lou Chelone Sr.

Board Members

Merle McMahon
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Meeting Schedule
12/7
Special Event

12/14
General Meeting

12/21

Special Event

Guest Night

12/28

No Meeting

1/4
Board Meeting
General Meeting

1/11
General Meeting
1/18
General Meeting

1/25

General Meeting

DECEMBER IS DISEASE PREVENTION AND TREATMENT MONTH
Upcoming Events:

December 7
Annual First Grade 

Christmas Party

December 21
Club Christmas Celebration

Guest Night

December 25

Merry Christmas

January 1
2018
Happy New Year
PROGRAMS
WE NEED TO FILL THE PROGRAM CALENDAR.  DOUG WILL SCHEDULE AND TAKE CARE OF RRANGEMENTS

HE NEEDS NAMES AND NUMBERS

Programs/Events
Annual First Grade Christmas Party (Dec 7) at 5:30pm – 7:30pm

The children will begin arriving at 5:30.  It is important that Rotarians greet and help supervise our little guests.  Linda and Bill will be providing coloring books and crayons and there will be a photo opportunity when they get there. Seating will mix members, honor students and first graders.  We have asked parents to return at 7:30 to pick-up their children.  We will need at least three members to take photos.  We will be providing photos to the parents. 

Note:  The Rotarians are asked to limit adult beverages until the children have been picked up please. 
Club Christmas Celebration 
(Dec 21) Drinks 6pm/Dinner 7pm 

The Heyday will be serving a prime rib dinner at $35 per person.  Tips are not included.  This will be a guest night, we will need to give Megan and Crystal a count for dinner.  What a wonderful way to celebrate the holiday season.

Pennies for Polio

Just a reminder to fill those jars.  We have until January 31st to get the 20 jars filled.  There is one jar that has not been claimed yet.  
PLEEEEEEEEEEEEEEASE DON’T MAKE ME GO TO YERINGTON IN MY JAMMIES!!!!

Food Collection
We will be collecting food for the less fortunate this month.  We will need a Rotarian to deliver the collect food to the Catholic Church on Friday December 22.
Community Calendars
Will be here soon.  Thanks again Judi and Jim.
From Lorie
Merle and I want to wish you all a very joyful Christmas and a healthy and happy new year.  We will be away and will miss the club Christmas dinner, our daughter is having surgery and Merle will finally get his eye surgery.  Santa’s elf will make an appearance and we hope that many pictures will be taken and shared.  Have a very Merry Christmas!!
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Meetings:


Thursday 7:00 PM


Heyday Inn
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